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As I write this message to you, we continue to live in the 
land of uncertainty with COVID. A pastor friend in another 
part of the state told me they planned a high attendance 
day on August 8. The Sunday before, August 1, they had 
1,000 in attendance. On august 8 there were a few over 
400. What happened? COVID!! Thirty-six choir members 
and 100’s in the congregation contracted COVID between 
August 1 and August 8. 

I share that with you because we make plans for the       
ministries of PVS, but we don’t know what the future holds. 
We have scheduled prayer meetings, Awanas and            
children's’ choirs to begin September 8 (youth ministry is 
already meeting). Between now and September 8, you will 
find new messages on our website every Wednesday. If we 
do have to cancel all services, new messages will be         
released for Sunday and Wednesday online. 

Thank you for your prayers and patience. 

Your Pastor, 

Phil May 

 

 

 

September 2021 
Thank you for your faithfulness with your tithes and   
offerings. Through July 31, our status is: 
 
ANNUAL BUDGET REQUIREMENT 2021        $ 1,763,811.53 
REC’D THRU 7/31          $ 1,028,890.10 
NEED TO MEET ANNUAL BUDGET                $    734,921.43 
 
MONTHLY BUDGET REQUIREMENT       $     146,984.30 
REC’D THRU 7/31         $     128,917.96 
RECEIVED UNDER BUDGET        $       18,066.34 
 
HERITAGE FUNDS REC’D THRU 7/31       $       32,493.04 
 
TITHES AND OFFERINGS REC’D TO DATE       $     960,579.80 
OTHER INCOME RECEIVED        $       58,752.44 
SPENT TO DATE          $   (980,074.51) 

Churches of Revelation Series 
 

Sunday, September 5:  A Suffering Church 
 

Sunday, September 12:  Living on Devil’s Road 
 

Sunday, September 19:  Where Jezebel Dwells 
 

Sunday, September 26:  Dying Slow 
 
 

WOMEN’S FALL BIBLE STUDY 
GOD OF COVENANT 

By Jen Wilkin 
 

Tuesday, September 14 
thru 

Tuesday, October 26 
Tuesday mornings 

                                    9:30—11:30 a.m. 
                                    Teacher: Bonnie Fuscia 

                                     Sign-up sheet is in the Welcome Center 



 Mark Winstead, Minister of Music 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Gathering Times 

Sundays @ 9:00 a.m.  

Core Groups  (Bible Study) 

  Ted Fuller 

  Minister of Education/Business Administrator 
 
I am glad to announce that we will be 
collecting canned goods for the Floyd County 
Baptist Association food bank during the 

month of September. As you may remember, the Floyd 
County Baptist churches were not able to collect and 
donate canned goods last year due to COVID. There are 
many families in Floyd County that need assistance with 
food and they depend on the FCBA for help. Let’s all 
contribute to this worthy cause. You can bring canned 
goods and place them in the barrel in the Welcome 
Center and FLC. If you prefer, you can give a monetary 
donation by writing a check made payable to PVSBC with 
“FCBA food bank” in the memo line. Thank you for your 
help. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Assets You Can’t Afford to Lose 
 

Wednesday, September 8:  Signed Up to Serve 
 

Wednesday, September 15:  From Sinners to Saints 
 

Wednesday, September 22:  A Wonderful Mystery 
 

Wednesday, September 29:  Be Sure You Ask 

Do you know who God says you are? 
That’s a huge question being tossed 
around these days. Beginning Sunday 
morning, Sept. 19, PVS kids Church will 
begin an 8-week study based on specific 

verses from the book of Ephesians. This Bible Study 
will help kids learn who they are, how God defined 
their identity as image bearers of Him, how their 
identity was broken by sin, and how Jesus 
transforms their identity when they trust in Him. 
Defined: Who God Says You Are is specifically 
designed for children in 1st-3rd grades and combines 
interactive games and activities with an in-depth age
-appropriate study. We’ll meet each Sunday morning 
during the morning worship service in the Awana 
Game Room. Please feel free to contact me if you 
would like more information about PVS kids Church. 
Our Awana kick-off was postponed last month due to 
the rise in Covid cases and my own bout with the 
virus. We’ll try again for a re-start after Labor Day on 
Wednesday, September 8. The PVS Awana program 
consists of Cubbies (ages 4-5), Sparks (grades k-2), 
and Truth & Training (grades 3-5). We are always in 
need of volunteers on Wednesdays! Please let me 
know if you’re interested in serving with us. We 
would love to have you!  - Kathy 
 

Dan Fuller, Minister of Students 

There have been some ups and downs at the start of the 
school year. In August, we started back our youth worship 
for the first time in at least three years. I am so thankful 
for Addie’s hard work in getting this kicked off. I am also 
thankful for some adult leaders who have volunteered their 
time and talents to help make this happen. And most     
importantly, I am thankful for our STUDENTS who are 
doing an amazing job leading and serving in the band!. 

On a bummer side of things, we had to cancel our Camp 
51 Retreat due to a small COVID outbreak. But we are 
back now with services on Wednesday nights and Sunday 
morning Sunday School Classes! This semester, we are 
looking forward to a lot of things happening in October: 
Fields of Faith on 10/20, Zombie Outbreak is back on 
10/27 and students can volunteer for Trunk-or-Treat on 
10/30. We are excited for what the Lord will do this      
semester. 

“How can I say thanks for the things You have done for 
me—things so undeserved, yet You give to prove Your 
love for me. The voices of a million angels could not  
express my gratitude. All that I am and every hope to 
be, I owe it all to Thee.” (My Tribute) 

God has given each of us a gift. That gift is given to be 
used, not wasted. It may be the gift of teaching. It may 
be the gift of mercy. It may be the gift of                     
communication. It may be the gift of music. Whatever 
your gift is, don’t let it sit on the shelf and lose its sweet 
fragrance. Use it for His glory. Truly—“to God be the 
glory for the things He has done.” 

I hope to see you in choir lifting that gift back to Him! 


